Architects

5% June 2015

Regeneration and Planning

Culture and Environment Directorate
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

2" Floor

5 Pancras Square

London

N1C 4NG

Dear Sirs,

Planning Application for proposed extensions and alterations to Flat 1, 286 Gray's Inn
Road, London, WC1X 8EB

Further to the Pre-App advice provided in Application Ref: 2015/2072/PRE, we now have
pleasure in enclosing our completed planning application. As requested we enclose 4 copies of
our drawings, the Design and Access Statement, the Application Forms and the CIL Additional
Information Forms. We also enclose a cheque for the sum of £172.00 to cover the fee for this
Householder Application. If a receipt could be issued for this sum, it would be very much
appreciated.

We hope this provides you with sufficient information to both register and start processing this
application. Should you require anything in addition, please do not hesitate to contact me.

I look forward to hearing from you soon regarding this application and hopefully confirming the
application number.

Yours faithfully,

Michael Betts
Studio-M12



